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South Carolina Electric and Gas Company
Attn: M. C. Johnson, Vice President

Special Services and Purchasing
Post Office Box 764
Columbia, South Carolina 29218

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 7, 1979, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of deviation concerning activities under
NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-94 brought to your attention in our
letter of June 26, 1979. This item is to be reviewed by our Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation and will remain outstanding pending the results
of this evaluation.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Charles E Murphy, ef
Reactor Construction and Engineerina

Support Branch

cc: T. B. Conners, Jr.
Craners, Moore and Corber
3747 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20006

A. A. Smith
Quality Assurance
Post Office Box 8
Jenkinsville, South Carolina 29065

#O. S. Bradham, Manager
Nuclear Operations
Post Office Box 8
Jenkinsville, South Carolina 29065
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